Ong, Peter SNHTSAI . .

LY ¥
From: Nevi, Raymond (R.A.) [revi@ford.com} C 5L eadk v
Sent: Tuesday, March 09, 2010 9:15 AM J;?LQ S )
To: Ong, Peter (NHTSA)
Subject: RE: PE09-046/EA10-001 '
Attachments: VOQ MORS-Cudl.ZIP
Peter,

Sorry. There were two files and | grabbed the wrong one. Correct is attached.

Ray

From: Peter.Ong@dot.gov [mailto:Peter.Ong@dot.gov]
Sent: Monday, March 08, 2010 2:32 PM

To: Nevi, Raymond (R.A.)

Subject: RE: PE09-046/EA10-001

Ray,

Where is the EDR/Flynn file located? | have 10 pdf files and non seemed to be the EDR file. Pls advise,

Peter C. Ong

Safety Defects Engineer

Office of Defects Investigation, NVS-212

From: Nevi, Raymond (R.A.) [mailto:rnevi@ford.com]
Sent: Monday, March 08, 2010 12:38 PM

To: Ong, Peter (NHTSA)
Subject: PE09-046/EA10-001

Peter,

Two emails in which you requested information concerning PE09-046/EA10-001 are attached. In one of the emails you
provided four VOQ's and in the other you requested information pertaining to ODI # 10291871.

<<PE09-046>> <<lUntitled>>

A zip file containing customer contacts to Ford for each of the four VOQ's is attached. In addition, the zip file contains an
EDR readout for the vehicle identified in ODI # 10291871.

<<VOQ MORS-Cud|.ZIP>>

Let me know if you have any questions concerning the information provided or if there is additional information you would
like.

<4




R. A. Nevi

Assistant Director

Global Automotive Safety Compliance
Automotive Safety Office

Phone: (313) 594-7688  Fax: (313) 594-2268
email: rmevi@ford.com




